November 24th, 1942

Mr. S. B,*MOgss _ |
41 Phi s S et

Amheraf, Massachusetts J’“\
Dear Mr.ﬂo’::s: Q.

This letter is to confirm reception
of Station WKST as reported by you on October 29th, 1942.

This is the first day-time DX report

) we have had from your fair city. Congratulations to
you and we trust to hear from you sometime again in e
the future. .
. Radiospectfully, ;
" p
. * WK ST, IHC. &
A
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A. W. Graham,
Station Manager.

(&




